
 

SHARING INFORMATION WITH OTHER PROGRAMS 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

Your child[ren]’s eligibility for Free or Reduced Price School Meals may entitle him/her to discounts and/or financial support in connection 
with other programs and services.  In order to be considered for such opportunities, we must have your permission to share your 
child[ren]’s eligibility information for Free or Reduced Price School Meals with other programs as described below.  Sending in this form will 
not change whether your child[ren] receive free or reduced price meals. 

 

❑ Yes! I DO want school officials to share Free or Reduced Price Meal eligibility information with appropriate school district personnel 
who may determine my child[ren]’s eligibility to receive financial support for extracurricular fees & instrumental rental fees.  

❑ Yes! I DO want school officials to share Free or Reduced Price Meal eligibility information with appropriate school district personnel 
who may determine my child[ren]’s eligibility to forgo the insurance cost for the IPad 1:1 program.  

❑ Yes! I DO want school officials to share Free or Reduced Price Meal eligibility information with appropriate school district personnel 
who may determine my child[ren]’s eligibility for free optional academic testing, SAT/ACT fees, and college application fees.  

❑ No! I DO NOT want school officials to share my child[ren]’s Free or Reduced Price Meal eligibility information with any of these 
programs.  

If you checked “Yes” to the box above, fill out the form below to ensure that your information is shared for the child(ren) listed below.  Your 
information will be shared only with the programs you checked.   

Child's Name: ___________________________________________School: _______________________________________________________________________  

Child's Name: ___________________________________________School: _______________________________________________________________________  

Child's Name: ___________________________________________School: _______________________________________________________________________  

Child's Name: ___________________________________________School: _______________________________________________________________________  

Signature of Parent/Guardian: ________________________________________________________Date:  ________________________________________  

Printed Name: ___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

Address: __________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

 ____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

For more information or questions, you may call Brian Rathgeb, Hempfield School District, Food Service Director, at 717-898-5566 or 
email at brian_rathgeb@hempfieldsd.org. 

This form must be returned to the Food Services Office.  You may mail, email, or fax this form to: 

Hempfield School District                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
Food Service Department                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
Administration Building                                                                                                                                                                                                                            
200 Church Street                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
Landisville, PA 17538                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Email:  brian_rathgeb@hempfieldsd.org                                                                                                                                                                                              
Fax #:  717-618-1211 
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